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National Poetry Day:  coming soon! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We will very soon be calling upon any budding poets and writers to take part in the annual 

celebration of National Poetry Day, which this year falls on Thursday 5th October. 

More information will be given to students over the next few weeks (criteria, deadlines, etc.) 

but we hope that some pupils may start to think about this year’s theme which is ‘Refuge.’ 

Please visit the main NPD website or follow the link below to read some poems, old and new, 

that reflect the chosen theme.  https://nationalpoetryday.co.uk/poems/ 

We got some fantastic submissions last year and only hope that the number continues to 

grow and that poetry can continue to inspire our students. 

 

Miss Nina Logue  
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